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Dear parents/carers 
  
You will have received the confirmation message from Mr Barnes that school will be opening to Y6 pupils and 
the children of Key workers and others on Monday, June 1st. We are looking forward to seeing those children 
again.  
  
I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the school and gratitude to the 
staff, who have been working really hard to keep the online learning going in challenging circumstances.  
  
I would like to reassure you that lessons will continue to be provided on Google Classroom for all pupils, as long 
as the school remains closed to some year groups. I would add, however, that as some of our staff are now on 
a rota to be in school each week, this will affect their availability to answer daily queries from pupils online. 
Please bear this in mind when your child is working through their lessons.  
  
If you have any questions at any time, please feel free to contact me.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs K McSparron  
  
Head of School  
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